Chao, Diana (CI-StPaul)

From: Chao, Diana (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, May 6, 2019 8:32 AM

To: joansowieja@yahoo.com

Subject: 142 Baker St W - Q4 2018 Pending Garbage Assessment
Hello Joan,

| called and left you a voicemail on Friday, but | wanted to send a follow-up email as well.

There is currently a pending garbage assessment of $208.76 for your property at 142 Baker St W for garbage service
from Quarter 4 of 2018. In your legislative hearing request, you indicated that you paid this amount to Republic Services
on 2/18/109.

After 90 days of non-payment, on 1/5/19, Republic Services turned over the delinquent balance to the City. Once the
balance is turned over to the City, you are responsible for paying the delinquent balance to the City. Any payment made
to Republic Services after 1/5/19 was applied to your account moving forward—your payment would have been applied
to the Quarter 1 2019 bill. You essentially prepaid for your Quarter 1 2019 bill, but you did not pay for your Quarter 4
2018 hill.

You are responsible for paying the City now for your Quarter 4 2018 bill. You can pay the assessment at
www.stpaul.gov/assessments. You are still welcome to attend your legislative hearing on 5/16 if you disagree with the
garbage assessment of $208.76. Please let me know if you still plan on attending your scheduled hearing so | can
prepare a legislative file for you.

Please feel free to call me at 651-266-6216 if you have any further questions.
Thank you,

Diana Chao

Solid Waste Programs Specialist
Saint Paul Public Works

25 West 4th Street

1500 City Hall Annex

Saint Paul, MN 55102

P: 651-266-6216
diana.chao@ci.stpaul.mn.us




